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Hi good afternoon!!
 
I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to reach out and express my support for the upgrade
and renovation of the historic Playhouse at Royal Poinciana Plaza. As a born and raised Palm Beach
Count resident, the Playhouse has always been a historic monument in our beautiful county. I
believe that breathing life back into the space with a renovation would honor our history and allow
our passion for the arts to be carried on to future generations. The Playhouse certainly puts on
display the true beauty of our home, and I would truly love to see that beauty shine for people all
around the world to see and experience.
 
Thank you for your time!
 
Chad Carpenter
Estimation
Carpenter Electric
Cell: (561) 603-1644
chadc@carpenter-electric.com
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